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Dear parents and carers 
 
We are happy to share with you the news of our new build which will be off ‘The Fairway’ SK2, in 
Offerton, not far from our main site.  

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
The old Offerton High School building has now been 
demolished over the summer holidays and the groundwork/ 
foundations for our new building is progressing well through 
the hard work of Kier Construction.  
 

We want to keep you all updated via Tapestry, Dojo and our website highlighting how the new 
school is progressing and hope to include photos of the construction and building developments. 
 
If you have any queries regarding the new build please contact either myself or my Deputy Gill 
Levis, we will be happy to answer any questions. I hope you will support us in what will be a very 
exciting time for Lisburne School. 
 
Kind regards 

 
Sam Benson 
Headteacher 
 

Half Moon Lane 
Offerton 
Stockport 
SK2 5LB 
 
Tel: 0161 483 5045 
Fax: 0161 456 4220 

 
 

                   Headteacher: Mrs S. Benson, B.Ed., M. Ed. N.P.Q.H.  

Position of the New School - off The Fairway. 
 

Position of our Main Site in Offerton. 


